
Introducing EVGA ELITE Priority Access

- Monday, April 26, 2021 �
EVGA is excited to announce ELITE Priority Access, the latest benefit to EVGA ELITE Members. EVGA ELITE
Members enjoy numerous benefits allowing them to save money, make money and enjoy exclusive access. With
ELITE Priority Access, EVGA ELITE Members will have 24 hour exclusive early access to the queue system on
newly-launched EVGA products giving them the ability to reserve their purchasing slot before the general public.

ELITE Priority Access will roll out with the launch the new EVGA Z590 FTW WIFI motherboard later this week and
will be available for all future product launches. The queue system for the EVGA Z590 FTW WIFI will open (US
only) to the general public on Friday April 30th at 10am PDT with ELITE Members having early access beginning
Thursday April 29th at 10am PDT.

EVGA ELITE Membership is free to join and ELITE Priority Access will be a benefit all ELITE members will receive.
To learn more visit https://www.evga.com/elite

About EVGA

EVGA is the #1 NVIDIA authorized partner in channel sales throughout North America. Based on the philosophy of
intelligent innovation, market knowledge, and the real time operation, EVGA continues to identify the need in the
market place and providing the solution to that need. By offering product differentiation, a 90 day Step-Up program,
and other customer focused programs, EVGA is a clear leader in all categories: etail, retail, distribution, and system
builders. With headquarters in Brea, CA, EVGA's global coverage includes EVGA GmbH in Munich, EVGA LATAM
in Miami, and EVGA Hong Kong. For further information online about EVGA, visit http://www.evga.com.
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